
 PRESS RELEASE 

   

 
From the office of: 

Sheriff James Stuart 

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office 

13301 Hanson Blvd. NW 

        Andover, MN 55304 

            (763) 324-5000                            

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

     

On 6/4/2019 at 1643 hours the Lino Lakes Police Department responded to the 7000 block of Rice Lake 

Drive for a domestic escort in which the male resident was refusing access to the home.  Upon arrival, 

Lino Lakes Police Officers heard what they believed to be gunshots coming from within the residence.  A 

perimeter was established and the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office SWAT Team was requested.  Following 

extensive and unsuccessful efforts to make contact with the resident, entry was made into the home and an 

adult male was found deceased.  At this time, there is no risk to the general public.    

 

This case remains under investigation by the Lino Lakes Police Department, the Anoka County Sheriff’s 

Office and the Midwest Medical Examiner’s Office. 

 

 

 

Lt. Dan Douglas 

763-324-5004 

 


